
Hail	Mary	 full	 of	Grace,	 the	 Lord	 is	
with	 thee.	 Blessed	 art	 thou	 among	
women	 and	 blessed	 is	 the	 fruit	 of	
thy	womb	Jesus.	Holy	Mary	Mother	
of	God,	pray	for	us	sinners,	now	and	
at	the	hour	of	our	death.		
Amen.	

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
          
 
 
 
                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                             

Council Meetings: 
1st and 3rd Thursday of each 

month at 7:30 pm. 
Council Officers Meeting 

4th Thursday of each month 
Corporation General Meeting 

2nd Thurs. of Jan, Apr, Jul, Oct 
Corporation Officers Meeting 
2nd Thursday of each month 

Columbiettes Meeting 
2nd Monday of each Monday 

 

"Say	the	Rosary	every	day,	
to	bring	peace	to	the	world	

and	the	end	of	war."	

ISSUE: M        April  2018    No. 12 

 

 
 

WEBSITES 
www.kofc.org 

www.olor4428kofc.org 
www.newyorkknights.com 

www.suffolkchapterkoc.com 
 

 

REMEMBER – All copy  
for Knight Watch must 
be sent to me by the 25th 
of the month.  My Email 
address is 
 23taca@gmail .com 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Apr 01 Easter 
Apr 07 Pasta Diner Suffolk 
            Conference 
Apr 05 Council Meeting 
Apr 09 Columbiette Mtg 
Apr 12 Corporation General 
             Meeting 
Apr 19 Council Meeting 
            Clergy Night 
Apr 26 Council Officers Mtg  
May 17 Top Cop Night 
Jun   01 Bocce Ball Begins 
Jul   21 Fluke Fishing Trip 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 REMEMBER 
 
IF IT IS THURSDAY, 
IT  IS KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS DAY 

 

 
 
 
 

“FLUKE  FISHING 
SATURDAY” 

RAIN OR SHINE 
July 21, 2018   8AM – 3PM 

On the Captree Star 3 
Adults - $70.00 

Children under 12 - $60.00 
INCLUDES:  

Rod, Reel, Bait, Bagels, 
Coffee, American & Italian 
Heroes, Salads, Soda, Water 

& Beer 
Must pay by July 7th 2018 
Make checks payable to 

KNIGHTS of DEER PARK 
Chairperson - Brian Breckles 

631-667-8542 
Co-Chairperson – Augie Virzi 

631-644-7199 
 

 



 
                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                                                                                                         
 
 

							GRAND	KNIGHT’S	MESSAGE	      
Dear Brothers: 

“The Gift”  
        Easter and Spring.  We as Christians 
have been given such a beautiful, as well as 
a “priceless” “Gift”.   The Apostles were 
met by angels at the tomb who said; “Do not 
be afraid, for I know that you seek Jesus 
who was crucified.  He is not here: for He 
has risen, as He said.”                                     
“He is risen” the angel proclaimed.  Only 
three (3) days prior Jesus suffered by 
Crucifixion and died on the Cross for the 
sins of the world.  Paul considered it to be 
“of first importance” that Jesus died for our 
sins, was buried and was raised to life on the 
third day, all in accordance with what God 
had promised all along in the Scriptures (1 
Corinthians 15.3).  “He is risen” is God’s 
“yes” to the world who may have doubt and 
say “no”.  The Gift’ of the resurrection is 
God’s “yes” you can!  Yes you can live 
forever.  Yes you can live optimistically and 
victoriously with hope. Yes you can live 
with enthusiasm for your future.  When life 
seems as if it is full of inequities or you feel 
lost in a cycle of vicious violence, the 
resurrection shouts of the reality that God 
has the capacity to make things right and the 
assurance that there is hope. 

      “For God so loved the world that he 
gave his one and only Son, that whoever 
believes in him shall not perish but have 
eternal life” ~ John 3:16 

       “Do not abandon yourself to despair.  
We are the Easter people  and Hallelujah is 
our song”.  ~  Pope John Paul II 

       It is no coincidence that Easter falls in 
the season of Spring.  For Spring fills our 
life with warmth and brightness.  After the 
long months of winter (especially this past 
winter which did not seem to want to leave 
us), it is time to go out and celebrate.  
Spring gives the world a rebirth of life, color 
(Continued on page 6)  

COLUMBIETTE	PRESIDENT’S		
MESSAGE	

Dear Sister Columbiettes, 
Thank you everyone for attending our 
Lenten Pot Luck Luncheon.  We had over 
80 people including the 4th Degree Knights 
& too many dignitaries to name.  I’m sure  
you’ll all gree that we are also thankful that 
March is over & Nor’easters are gone until 
next year.  At our March meeting we voted 
on the changes in the by-laws, all passed.  
Now on to get approval at the state level. 
We have many events planned in the 
coming months.  Our communion breakfast 
is booked for Sunday, July 22 at Capt. 
Bill’s.  Contact Sue Hogan for tickets, 631-
667-9148, it is $35.00 pp.  Our Victorian 
Tea is Friday September 14th.  I will have 
more information next month on these 
events.  Top Cop is may 17th at 7:30 p.m.  
All are welcome. 
At our April meeting we will be having a 1st 
Degree.  If you haven’t already done so give 
Donna Daly the names of any perspective 
members so she can contact them, 631-667-
5053.  We will also be announcing who is 
running for officers next year. My tenure as 
your President is coming to an end. On 
Monday, April 16th we have the honor of 
hosting the Chapter meeting.  The meeting 
starts at 8pm, hospitality is at 7:30pm.  All 
are welcome.  Try to attend and see how the 
chapter runs their meetings.  There is also a 
Major Degree on Tuesday, April 24th at 
Patchogue Council.  I have the honor of 
being on the degree team so I can give 
anyone ride who needs one.  Sunday, April 
1st is Easter. I would like to wish everyone a 
blessed day.  He has Risen.  Have faith in 
Him.  And He will always be there for you. 
Happy Easter. 
One last thought, with all the troubles 
happening in the world today remember to 
please pray for our first responders & 
military who keep us safe every day. 
Respectfully,  Bobi  

FR.	DONNELLY’S	
MESSAGE	

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

People of the Resurrection  
 
I would think that all of us have had enough 
of “Old Man Winter” and we are looking 
forward to the warmth of the Spring!  As the 
calendar has moved from winter to spring we 
move from Lent to Easter.  The grass, 
flowers and trees begin to become alive as 
we should be rejoicing in the Joy of the 
Resurrection! 
 
Easter is celebrated for 50 days leading up to 
Pentecost.  Although the Easter candy, 
flowers and cards may be consumed, planted 
or discarded a few days after Easter, we 
continue our Easter celebration.   Perhaps 
this Easter Season we can take time to reflect 
and pray through the Resurrected Jesus.  
After His Crucifixion and Resurrection the 
disciples were afraid as what to do next.  
With more than 2,000 years of faith we 
know what we are to do.  We need to be 
People of the Resurrection spreading the 
“Good News”!  
 
May this Easter Season be a time of joy and 
hope.  Just as the grass and flowers will 
come alive may we too come alive and be 
People of the Resurrection!  
 
Happy Easter! 
Fr. Stephen 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
COLUMBIETTES ANNUAL COMMUNION BRUNCH 

 
Date:   Sunday July  22, 2018 

           Time:         9:30 Mass @ St Cyril & Methodius RC Church 
              Famous Brunch to follow @ Captain Bill’s @ 
              11:30am.          
           Cost:         $35.00 per person 
           Contact:        Sue Hogan @ 631-667-9148 
           Deadline:        July 10, 2018 

 
 

 

ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
Chairman:  Gino Bartalini 631-666-9134 

Brian Breckles – 667-8542,         Joe Verdicchio  
  631- 586-9533,              Frank Sampogna 586-9032 

The next admission committee meeting will be 
held on 3rd Tuesday of month. Please call the 

Chairman.  

300 CLUB WINNERS 
 Here are the Winners for Mar 1st                         

                   $50.00        126     Joe Verdicchio 
                     $25.00       005     Elien LaMotte 
                     $25.00                 159     Dick & Nora Martin 

Here are the Winners for Mar 8th 
                     $50.00       133     Peter Lombardo 
                     $25.00                 112     Joe D’Attona 
                     $25.00                 020     Horace Altobelli 

Here are the Winners for Mar 15th 
      $50.00       003     Geri Cavanaugh 
        $25.00       294     Daniel Farell 
        $25.00        299     Anna L’Abbate 
                  Here are the Winners for Mar 22nd                            
        $50.00                143     Deo Fasolino 
                      $25.00                278   Chris Piccininni 
                      $25.00                234     Priclia DeMiano  

Here are the Winners for Mar 29th 
                      $50.00                261     Joe Milazzo 
                      $25.00                018     Paul Coppola 
                      $25.00                201     Ray Downey 

 
 

April Happy Birthdays 
Monica Andali, Jack Bento, Domminick Benvenuto, Howard Bergendahl, 
Phyllis Berthel, Edward Brennan, Robert Bruno, Josephine Buccellato, Sal 
Caverra, William Conboy, Rosean D’Alessando, Ralph DeMartino, 
Richard DeMato, James Doyle, Laura Dudley, Erick Englehardt, Richard 
Fisher, Thomas Fitzgerald, Thomas Fornieri, William Freely, Vincent 
Frepane, Steven Gentile, John Gouskas, Michael Graffeo, Kieran Greene, 
Angelo Grillo, Paul Imhof, Anthony Juravich, Nichols LaSorsa, Marc 
Lotter, Craig Lynchard, Daniel Mahoney, William Martin, Wayne Marx, 
John Marzo, Gregory Matos, Anthony Mazzilli, June McCartney, Brian 
McGill, Harry McLaughlin, Joan Mecionis, Donal Morrissey, Peter 
Murray, James Park, Barbara Riordan, Michael Riportella, Phillip 
Riportella, Scott Rogers, Michael Shanahan, Wayne Smith, Arthur Spera, 
Stephen Sulenski, Hank Theiling PGK FDD, Michael Verdicchio, Wayne 
Wreckter, William Young, John Zaccaria jr.   

Our Prayers for Recovery 
Frank Artile, Jean Fortuno, Lou Maurio, Vincente Frepane, 
Bernice Bourgarde, Roseanne Fuessell, Kiera Hass, Larry 

Busini, Ralph DeMartino, James Dawes, Roy Perticone, Joe 
Salari, Thomas Dudley, Joe Saroli, Catherine Martin, Joe  & 

Barbara Dunne, Helen Karpowice, Don Martin, Steve 
Turturro,  Bill McCartney, Maureen Olivo, Fran Gibson, Gina 

Ragozzino, Tom & Mary Ellen DiPasquale, Matthew 
DiBenedetto, Susan Soldano, Anthony Lazar, Frank Clark, Fr. 
Steve Donnelly, John Giammarino, Linda DiBenedetto, Sue 

Seamen 
Pray for all the brave souls who have died or have been 

injured in conflicts around the world. 
Patrick Alessi, Frederick Pursino Sr., Linda DiBenedetto,          

Jerry Ryall,  Jeff Horowitz 

Any ladies interested in becoming a Columbiette, O.L.O.R. Columbiettes will be holding a First 
Degree during our April 9th meeting.  Please Contact Donna Daly @ 631-667-0503 for 

information. 
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Clergy Night-April 19th ~ Top Cop Night – May 17th.  All are invited.  
Refreshments will be served.  Come and meet the clergy of Deer Park 
and surrounding communities and show your support for our  Law 
Enforcement Personnel of Suffolk County 



 

 



 
 
 
                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Monthly Publication of the Knights of Columbus 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

8th New York District 
759 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729-3409 

Telephone: 631-595-2012 
         

~ 2017 - 2018 Council Officers ~ 
 

Chaplain: SK Rev. Stephen H. Donnelly 385-3311 
Grand Knight:n       SK  Daniel P. Calise            (631 231-5019 
Deputy GK: SK  Joe Verdicchio              (631) 586-9533 
Chancellor                     Gino Bartalini                (631) 666-9134        
Warden: SK Brian Breckles               (631) 667-8542 
Recorder:                
Treasurer: SK Keith Bantz                   (631) 940-8400  
Financial Secretary SK Harry Lipps                   (631) 242-2082   
Advocate SK  John J Lazar, PGK, FDD 667-9878 
Inside Guard:        Dan Goldberg 
Outside Guard: SK  Frank Sampogna            (631 586-9032) 
Outside Guard:          Nick Verdicchio 
Historian:       Tony Beccaria                (516) 356-5872 
Lecturer:   Vinnie DiPasquale PGK (631)793-3990 
3 Yr Trustee           SK Carmine Soldano PGK, FDD   586-0883 
2 Yr. Trustee:               Phil Maniaci, PGK, FDD (631) 334-5892  
1 Yr. Trustee:     Paul Coppola PGK           (631) 587-9649 

District Deputy:         
 

Chapter Delegates:  Daniel Calise GK, Carmine E. Soldano, 
PGK,DD, Philip G.  Maniaci, PGK, DD, , PGK,FJohn J. Lazar, 
PGK, FDD, Hank Theiling PGK, FDD,  Joe Verdicchio DGK 
Delegates to the NYS Convention: 
Grand Knight:                        Danny Calise GK   
Past Grand Knight:  Vinnie DiPasquale, PGK 
Alt. to Grand Knight:  Phil Maniaci, PGK, DD 
Alt. to Past Grand Knight:      Carmine Soldano PGK FDD  
 
 

2017 - 2018 
~Corporation Officers~ 

President :            Daniel Thompson 
Vice President : Mike Mcgill 
Secretary: Barry Tuma 
Treasurer: Brian Breckles 
Grand Knight: Daniel Calise, GK 
Immediate PGK: Vinnie DiPasquale, PGK 
Immediate PCP: Brian Dunne, PCP 
3-Year Trustee:    Mike Andrela  
                              Jon Cook 
                              Guy Picinone                            
2-Year Trustee:  Joe Verdicchio 
                              Ed Schack 
                              Tim Byrne PCP 
1-Year Trustee:  Charlie Calcasola, PCP  
                              Gino Bartalini 
                              Augie Virzi  

 
2016 - 2017 

Columbiette Officers 
President: Barbara Lukenovich 
Past President: Joan Loring 
Vice President: Vicky Lynch 
Secretary: Tammy Loring 
Financial Secretary: Jasmine Thomas 
Treasurer: Inez Schillinger 
Sentinel: Lorraine Lipps 
Delegates to Chapter: Barbara Lukenovich 
                                     Joan Loring 
 Fran Gibson 
 Mary Lundin 
Alternates to Chapter Vicki Lynch 

 Inez Schillinger 
Delegates to State Barbara Lukenovich 
                                     Joan Loring 
Alternates to State Mary Lundin 
 Fran Gibson 

Program Directors 
 

Director:  
Church:        Carmine Soldano                               
                              PGK, FDD, FCDD     
Vocation:   Matt Ostrow    
Community:   John J. Lazar  
                              PGK, FDD 
Public Relations: Brian Breckles 
Membership:   Gino Bartalini 
Youth:   Phil Kanyuk 
Fourth Degree   Tom Maliszewski 
Corporation   Daniel Thompson 
Columbiettes:      Daniel Calise 

(Continued from page 2) 
and fragrance.  The grass begins to grow and  brightens back to its lush green, crocuses, tulips, daffodils and alliums bloom.  The birds 
come back from their winter hideaway with all their energy and song, awaiting the arrival of their offspring.  What a beautiful “Gift” we 
have been given.  Let us rejoice and celebrate a life that is eternal and the rebirth that spring begins. 
 
        Wishing you ALL a Blessed & Healthy Easter and Spring Season!  May spring fill your hearts with joy and may you live knowing that 
you are carried in the open arms of God. 
 
       Always, keep in your prayers our Brothers & Sisters who are sick; our deceased members; and ALL the Service Men and Women that 
protect us each and every day here and abroad.  As well as our police, fire and EMS who put their lives on the line each and ever day to 
help us when we are in need. 
 
Vivat Jesus 
Fraternally Yours 

Daniel   

 
HAPPY 

EASTER 
 

 

Reverend Father Gaetano Costa Has Passed 
Away.  May He Rest In Peace 

 


